Request Existing Centrex Station Number Range
When migrating an existing Centrex from Retail to Resale, OR from CLEC to CLEC, the station numbers existing in the Centrex must be shown on the LSR requests.

The Centrex station number range is not always shown on the CSR. If this is the case, the CLEC must call the appropriate LSC and obtain the information. 

